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On Nov. 29, over 300 grades 11-12 students from Calmar Secondary School, New Sarepta 
Community High School and John Maland High School attended our first Trades and Career 
Fair at École Secondaire Beaumont Composite High School. 



Earlier this month, the New Sarepta 
Community High School Jack.org 
team set up a fun photo booth for 
students this week in support of 
men's mental health.



École Beau Meadow School almost doubled the funds raised for their 
Movember project this year compared to last year! Their grand total raised 
this year was $2,635! 



The New Sarepta Community High School
Senior Girls Basketball team competed in 
their first tournament in Breton. They are 
starting the season off with a bronze medal.



Junior high students at Black Gold Outreach School enjoyed preparing and 
tasting meals/snacks as part of their food studies courses. They are excited to 
explore and share new, delicious flavours with the rest of the school 
throughout the year.



École Dansereau Meadows School celebrated their volleyball teams with a staff vs student 
pep rally was the very definition of excitement!



The New Sarepta Community High School band provided the entertainment at 
Cloverlawn's annual community Christmas potluck.



Thorsby Elementary School sends a big thank you to all families for supporting 
their Christmas Elves Food Drive. Also, the Grade 8 students from Thorsby Jr Sr 
High School come by and read with the First Graders, and the MHCB team put on 
an amazing night for families building gingerbread houses!



Thorsby Jr Sr High School Principal Hodges and his band of elves, including 
Trustee Martin, recently delivered the first round of Christmas Elves donations. 



École J. E. Lapointe School invited the Beaverhills Bird Observatory to make a 
presentation to the Animal Care 7 class about local bird conservation.  



Some festive season class photos from École Coloniale Estates School.



Warburg School’s Panther Club had 
gym games and soap making 
lessons with our amazing MHCB 
team!



École Coloniale Estates School students got into the spirit of the season by 
making Ugly Christmas Sweaters!  



École J. E. Lapointe School staff and students had some great conversations 
about the dangers of drinking and driving while students created their liquor 
bags. Thank you SADD Alberta for this initiative.



During Coding Week, over 2,500 students joined Darren Maltais, our Technology 
Integration Facilitator, for a virtual coding lesson involving creativity and computer 
science skills. This is just one of the many ways we’re ensuring our students are 
future-ready!



Congratulations  to the 
École Champs Vallée 
School Grade 6 boys 
basketball team who won 
the bronze medal at 
Mother d’Youville School 
last weekend!



An amazing performance by the École Beau Meadow School Singing Choir 
at the Royal Hotel Edmonton Airport on Dec. 8!



École Corinthia Park School continued their 12 Days of Christmas with A Day of 
Giving. What a wonderful show of support for the Leduc Food Bank! 



Covenant Christian School held a festive door decorating contest with tinsel and lights 
and ornaments galore!



ǚanǌ yoǔ!
Happy Holidays!


